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Details on the FY14 RFA Guidance: FFP Consultation Process: Submit Input
by June 24
    
TOPS has been asked by Food for Peace (FFP) to facilitate a consultation to solicit feedback to
improve future Development Food Assistance Programs (DFAP) Request for Applications (RFA)
and country guidance. This rapid process over the next three weeks led by Tim Ogborn,
tim.ogborn@gmail.com, will consist of initial discussions internally within PVOs with the output
submitted by June 24. That output will form the basis for discussions at a half-day workshop on
June 27th, 9 AM - 1 PM. Representatives from FFP will be in attendance. More specific guidance
for this process can be downloaded here.

This is an opportunity for the PVO community to have an impact on the DFAP RFA, and so
improve the ability to design and implement effective food security programs with FFP. The report
from the workshop will be submitted to FFP as PVO feedback, so your full engagement in this
process is encouraged. We invite you to send up to two representatives to the June 27 meeting.
Please register participants with Julia Crowley, at jcrowley@savechildren.org. 

If you are not already on our e-mail list, sign-up here.We welcome news of events, tools,
trainings, country updates and other content from the broad FSN Network community. Please
send any suggested content to commentsfsn@gmail.com. 
 
The TOPS Program was made possible by the generous support and contribution of the
American people through the United States Agency for International Development (USAID). The
contents of this newsletter do not necessarily reflect the views of USAID or the United States
Government.

The FSN Network is being spearheaded by TOPS, a USAID/FFP funded program seeking to
build the capacity of FFP grantees and other food security and nutrition implementers. The
program is working to improve the quality of implementation through fostering collaboration,
innovation, and knowledge sharing around food security and nutrition best practices. For more
information about TOPS please click here.  
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